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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Mike Sonke <mike.sonke@atcgs.com>
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2018 4:46 PM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Cc: daniel.freeman@usw.salvationarmy.org; kaye.patterson@usw.salvationarmy.org; 

leann.trimmer@usw.salvationarmy.org; Clemence Casperian; gabe stivala; Alex Flores
Subject: Notification of 2018Q03 Quarterly Groundwater Sampling at The Salvation Army ARC, 

601 Webster, Oakland, California - ACEH Case No. RO3084 - Tuesday, August 14, 2018

Hi Keith,  
 
ATC Group Services LLC is scheduled be at The Salvation Army ARC, 601 Webster, Oakland, California on Tuesday, August 
14, 2018 to conduct the quarterly groundwater & vapor monitoring for the third quarter 2018. 
 
If you have any questions, this week please contact me at (209) 579-2221/mike.sonke@atcgs.com or Gabe Stivala at 
(916) 386-3870 / gabe.stivala@atcgs.com  
 
Thanks! 
 
Mike 

Mike Sonke |PROJECT MANAGER| BUSINESS DEV| GHG SPECIALIST| ATC Group Services LLC  
+1 209 579 2221 | +1 209 356 5018 mobile 
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